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OIA request: ICP information 

I refer to your 4 September 2019 email to Mr Ron Beatty, in which you requested the following 
information about electricity ICRs held by the Electricity Authority: 

• number of referrals to Work and Income 
• number of medically dependent customers 
• number of debts greater than 60 days. 

In your email you: 

• clarified you required the quarterly figures for each data set since the Authority began 
collecting the information 

• clarified you did not require each data set to be further broken down by individual retailer 
• requested the information be provided in excel spreadsheet (rather than pdf) form. 

Your request has been assessed in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982. 

Attached to the email covering this letter is the information you requested, in spreadsheet form. 

Yours sincerel 

-vJameyStevenson-Wallace 
Chief Executive 
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